
ADDENDUM NO. 2PRIVATE 


PROPOSED PUBLIC ACCESS FACILITY IMPROVEMENTS


Boat Ramp, Boarding Pier and Floating Docks
Hingham Harbor, Hingham, MA
                       PROJECT NO. PA-360

Issued November 24, 2021
The following items shall comprise Addendum No. 2 and shall form a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original specification and/or Drawings as noted below.  Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the Proposal and as required below.  Failure to do so may subject the bidder to disqualification.  This Addendum consists of ONE (1) page.

A. TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Three of the floating dock mooring piles appear to be outside the limits of the temporary steel cofferdam.  Are we required to install these piles before the cofferdam is installed?  RESPONSE: Any in-water work (work not within the cofferdam), including the installation of the three float piles, must be completed prior to February 15, 2022.

Does the TOY (time of year) restriction allow for the removal of the steel sheet pile cofferdam before 6/30/22?  RESPONSE: Yes.


Is the cofferdam required to be pumped dry throughout the entire construction process including the installation of the timber pier, floating docks & mooring piles?  RESPONSE: No.


Does the project have a Buy American Clause?  RESPONSE: No.
The Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing and dating in the space provided below and shall email this acknowledgement to: Douglas H. Cameron, Fishing and Boating Access, email: doug.cameron@mass.gov
I hereby acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 2
Name: ________________________________

Company: _____________________________

Date: ________________________________
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